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Statement of Hardship
Good Afternoon to Everyone,

My name is Jennifer Maguana and I currently own a home that is located in the South
Linden Area. I am writing this statement in hopes of reaching out to my neighbors, fellow
friends, and community. I would like to make some changes to my home, but first it requires
approval from my area of commission. I appreciate the time you are taking to read this statement
and hope you are able to approve my plans for my home. I have read the foregoing and believe
my application for relief from the requirement of the Zoning code contains the necessary
hardship, will not adversely affect surrounding property owners, and will comply with the
variances(s) requested as detailed below. The first variance I would like to discuss is getting
permission to convert a single family dwelling into a two-family dwelling. The structure was
originally a two-family dwelling but got converted to single in 2012 (Code 3332.035). The
second variance is reducing the required lot area per dwelling unit from 5,000 square feet each to
2,930.375 per dwelling unit (Code 3332.13). The third variance would be to reduce the lot width
from 50 ft to 49.25ft for existing conditions (Code 3332.05A(4)). The fourth variance is to
reduce the parking requirement from 2 per dwelling unit to 1 per dwelling unit (Code 3312.49
Table 1) The reason I believe this request should be granted is because I have been trying to find
solutions to improve the property. I have been driving around the area and have seen many
improvements on other properties. Whether it means the property got renovated/remodeled or
companies/homeowners making new builds in the area. I believe this is awesome for our area of
commission. It's allowing us to grow as a community as well as bringing in new homeowners
who are eager to be living in their new home. I have also gotten many new neighbors who are
just amazing people and very helpful. My plan was to convert the single family home back into a
two family dwelling. According to records it was a two family dwelling before 2012 and turned
into a single family afterwards. I would like to alter the main structure slightly back to its
original build. This will prompt more rent spaces and give renters an opportunity to find a new
potential living space to raise their families.. This being said I am grateful to anyone who took
the time to read/listen to my statement of hardship. Once again thank you so much and apologize
for such a long statement.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Maguana
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1952 Harrisburg Pike
Grove City, OH 43211
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